
Home and School Working Together for Student Success June 14, 2018

 
Langley Fundamental Elementary School 

21789 - 50 Avenue, Langley, B.C., V3A 3T2 
Phone:  604 530-9973 or Fax:  604 530-3819 

Langley Fundamental Elementary website: http://www.sd35.bc.ca/schools/lfe/default.aspx 
School District #35 (Langley) website:  www.sd35.bc.ca 

Principal:  Mrs. Deah Paton 
Vice-Principal:  Mr. Neil Powell 
Administrative Assistant:  Mrs. Tricia Mein 
P.A.C. President:  Mrs. Jacqui Jack 

Date: Thursday, June 14 
Dear Parents: 
There will be one final newsletter on the last day of school; June 28th. In this 
newsletter, I will include instructions for the first day of school, how to access class 
placement information as well as attach a calendar for next year. If you are like many of 
us, we don’t know where the year has gone? It has been a such a joy working with you 
and your children over this past year. I have seen them grow in knowledge, confidence 
and character. I look forward to another great year this September. For the dads out 
there, I wish a Happy Father’s Day. I trust you will have time to relax and spend time 
with your children. Enjoy your day! 

Our District Track Meet was held on June 6th and again our students did very well. Not 
only did they place well in the events, but they also displayed positive character traits 
and demonstrated sportsmanship and fair play. We were very thankful for all of our 
parent volunteers who helped run events as well as watch for the placing of students in 
all of the races. Thank you for giving of your time once again. 

The BC Lions are having a staff and student appreciation game this coming Saturday, 
June 16th. The Lions will donate back $3 to our PAC for each adult ticket sold to this 
game. Please feel free to share the link with family and friends. 
 
https://oss.ticketmaster.com/aps/bclions/EN/link/promotion/home/
a79657f11df52da3992fc0d27a7dd48ab5ba66ef               
 
PROMO CODE: LFSCHOOL
Reminders for Parents 
Attached are instructions for accessing the MyEd BC parent portal to retrieve your 
child’s report cards. Please try to access the parent portal before reports are published. 
We are anticipating a high volume of parent help call and emails when report cards are 
published so any parent issues we can resolve during June will enable us to keep wait 
times to a minimum. Please note that all emails and calls will be processed in the order 
they are received. 

�1

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Foss.ticketmaster.com%2Faps%2Fbclions%2FEN%2Flink%2Fpromotion%2Fhome%2Fa79657f11df52da3992fc0d27a7dd48ab5ba66ef&data=02%7C01%7Cdpaton%40sd35.bc.ca%7Cc15104a405fe4d4304ae08d5d1521cd3%7Cfcabfaaef80a4f74b6a7ba15c2a4bb24%7C0%7C1%7C636645073596265614&sdata=abZk0KOeHPvsp6Ax3whv6bHHCG8482g1JXbINujBHEo%3D&reserved=0


Home and School Working Together for Student Success June 14, 2018

Learning Commons News 

The library will be closed for inventory until the end of the year.  Students will not have 
access to the library before and after school while we are in inventory.  All library books 
should have been returned this week.  Students were issued overdue notices and fines 
this past Wednesday if they have not returned or paid for books.  Please return any 
remaining books as soon as possible, and submit all fees for lost and damaged books by 
June 20th.   Thank you for helping to maintain our wonderful collection of books. 

Upcoming Events 
Friday, June 15   Hot Lunch/Last day for Father’s Day Store 
Tuesday, June 19   Grade 5 Farewell 6-8:00 pm 
Wednesday, June 20  Spirit Day - tacky tourist 
Friday, June 22   Final concert Grades 3-5 at 9:00 am 
Wednesday, June 27  Grade 5’s to LFMSS 12:30-2:30 pm 
Thursday, June 28   Grades 4 and 5 awards ceremony at 8:50 am 
     Last day for students. Dismissal at 11:25 pm 
House Points 
   Crazy Hair Team Color Day  Sports Day  Totals: 
Canadians (3009) 322  443   6038   9812 
Canucks (3061) 288  475   5328   9152 
Lions (3189)  351  477   5959   9976 
Whitecaps (3200)  356  469   5833   9858 

Our last Spirit Day is on June 20; please note the date change. Dress as a 
tacky tourist. The points are so close so this last spirit day can make the 
difference. 

School Goals 
Courage: Our team of Grade 5’s completed the front foyer display for our final 
character goal this year. It’s wonderful to see how the traits we have explored 
this year have taken hold in our students’ character. Thanks for supporting us at 
home. 

Numeracy: Teachers are beginning to do their final assessments in numeracy 
and as a school goal we will be looking to see how our students have 
demonstrated improvement. 

Mrs. Paton 
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MyEdBC Family Portal 

Upcoming Report Cards 

Please be advised that report cards will be released through 
the MyEd BC Family Portal on Thursday, June 28th, 2018.  

Please ensure that you are able to login to your MyEdBC 
Family Portal which will allow you to view your children's 
report cards and other information such as attendance and 
schedules. 

Parents/Guardians should have one login to access to all of 
their students. If you have more than one account or you do 
not have your login information, please submit here�

Thursday, June 28th, 2018 

MyEdBC Login�ClicN on the linN below�:

https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do 

For more information, please visit �clicN on the linN below�: 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/students-parents/myedbc-
family-portal-help/ 

It is recommended that you save the PDF documents as the report card is only posted on 
the Family Portal for a limited time.  
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Langley Children’s Chorus is looking for singers! 
Openings are now available for grades 4 to 8 in September.  
  
What are we looking for? 

ü School choir members (if your school has one) 
ü Good attitude and enthusiasm! 
ü Advanced vocal skills, and the ability to focus 
ü A firm commitment to the group 
ü Desire to develop as a singer and choir member 

 
What do you get out of this? 

ü Make new friends who like to sing, too 
ü Learn about how to sing better and learn lots of music 
ü Perform at other schools (a day off!) 
ü Have fun on a choir tour in the spring 
ü Sing at festivals and hear other great choirs 

  
Rehearsals? Langley Secondary School, Tuesdays, Sept – April from 4:15 – 6:00 pm 
 

Fees? $275 per year, (reduced rate for families) plus $25 for a t-shirt for each singer 
 

How Do I Join? Contact us for an audition time before August 30, 2018.  Please include your 
name, phone number, school and grade and bring a deposit of $25 to the audition. 
 

Patti Thorpe  email pthorpe@sd35.bc.ca   
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Follow THIS LINK to purchase online: 
and enter promo code: 

LFSCHOOL 

To book your tickets, contact:  Preston Einarsson 

P: 604.930.5471     E: prestone@bclions.com 

* Includes a $3 rebate back to 
your school’s PAC 

*Kids tickets (12 and under) are 
just $10!! 

 

VS 

Saturday, June 16th 
7:00pm 

 

BC Lions 
vs 

Montreal Alouettes 
@ BC Place  

 
 

KICKOFF TO SUMMER 
School Fundraiser 

 
Come celebrate the Kickoff to the 2018 BC Lions Season and the 

start of Summer, all while supporting your School! 
*** Discounted ticket rate for all students, parents, friends and 

family + free BC Lions miniflag! *** 
 

 
PER TICKET 

 IN THE TOUCHDOWN 
     END ZONE 

 

$32* 


